
CORRIGENDUM 2 
 

TREN/J2/388-2007 
 

Following the publication of a CORRIGENDUM announcing a new deadline for 
submitting the tender, the European Commission would like to inform all interested parties of 
a new date of opening of tenders regarding the following project:  

FRAMEWORK CONTRACT ON AVIATION SECURITY POLICY DEVELOPMENT 

This invitation to tender follows the publication of: 

- The contract notice in OJEU S 193-234231 of 06/10/2007 

 

Tenders will be opened at 10 a.m. on 14/01/2008, at 28 Rue De Mot (Directorate-General 
Energy and Transport, mail department, ground floor, office 110 1040-Brussels). 

 


